
From:  justin guest <j.guest@web.de> 

To: Clay Preshaw <clay.preshaw@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

CC: <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Date:  21/02/2011 11:39 pm 

Subject:  Online Submission from justin guest (object) 

 

I am against this project being carried out in a catchment area because of concerns about contamination of 

ground water. There are numerous cases of groundwater contamination occuring internationally and also 

now in Australia in conjunction with such gas extraction proceedures. Even if the risks are considered low, 

I would expect prudence to be exercised in a water catchment area in a country where conserving water is 

of such vital importance. 

 

 

Name: justin guest 

 

Address: 

17 ocean breeze drive lennox head nsw 2478 

 

 

IP Address: cpe-121-217-40-16.lnse1.cht.bigpond.net.au - 121.217.40.16 

 

Submission for Job: #4449 Additional Borehole Modification 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_job&id=4449 

 

Site: #877  Apex 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_site&id=877 

 


